From: To: <sherrybyrd100@yahoo.com>
<bos@co.mendocino.ca.us>

Date:

1/26/2017 11:28 PM

Subject:

Re: Jan 27 Workshop ... from Web

Re: Jan 27 Workshop Public Comment Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing to request that consideration be given to allow Manufacturing (non-volatile) in AG zoning districts. Most properties in AG are perfectly suited for this type of manufacturing (extraction using only ice water or low heat and pressure). I agree that the volatile solvent extractions should be in industrial zoning.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sherry Byrd

Page: http://www.co.mendocino.ca.us/bos/

Browser: Mozilla/5.0 (Macintosh; Intel Mac OS X 10\_10\_5) AppleWebKit/602.3.12

(KHTML, like Gecko) Version/10.0.2 Safari/602.3.12

IP: 98.210.105.224, DT: 2017-01-26 23:22:57

d: 1

